
25 MAY 2014

TODAY

8.00am
9.15am

11.00am
4.30pm
7.00pm 

Contemplative - Communion  Rev Neil Peters
Interactive    Alanee Hearnshaw
Traditional    Alanee Hearnshaw
Senior Service    Alison Clarkson / Jan Clear
Family Worship    Belinda Clear
Creative    Alanee Hearnshaw

SUNDAY JUNE 1

Today’s 9.15am and 11am services are being recorded

8.00am
9.15am

11.00am
2.30pm
4.30pm
7.00pm

Contemplative - Communion  Alison Clarkson
Interactive - Communion  Rev Neil Peters
Traditional - Ecumenical Visitors Rev Neil Peters
Family Worship    Belinda Clear
Creative    Alanee Hearnshaw

SUNDAY MAY 25

Glen Waverley Uniting Church

Cnr Bogong Avenue & Kingsway,
Glen Waverley, VIC, 3150

Office: Mon, Wed - Fri: 9am - 5pm
Tues: 10.30am - 2.30pm

(Except Public Holidays)

9560 3580
office@gwuc.org.au

Ministry Team

Rev Neil Peters - Minister of the Word
9561 3031 - npeters@iinet.net.au 

Alison Clarkson - Seniors
9560 3167 - madingwall@optusnet.com.au

Alanee Hearnshaw - Youth & Young Adults
0402 030 342 - alanee.h@gmail.com

Belinda Clear - Children & Families
0400 559 423 - baclear@bigpond.com

Easter 6

Acts 1:6-14; Psalm 68:1-10, 32-35; 1 Peter 4:12-14, 5:6-11; John 17:1-11

Acts 17:22-31; Psalm 66:8-20; 1 Peter 3:13-22; John 14:15-21

Welcome to Glen Waverley Uniting Church which is a faithful, 
Christ-centred community that meets God and shares that unconditional 
love: meet_god@anytime.with.us

If you’re new to our congregation, please say hello at the welcome table in 
the foyer after the service.

Glen Waverley
Uniting Church

U N I T I N G  C H U R C H  I N  A U S T R A L I A

W E E K LY  B U L L E T I N

Easter 7

Frankincense from the East
An exhibition of Christian Art and Calligraphy from China is being held 
until 30 May at Toorak Uniting Church.  For more details see the notice on 
the Community Notice Board.

Adult Group - Friday 6 June - 6.30pm
The next meeting of Adult Group will be Friday 6 June at 6.30pm.  Please 
note the earlier starting time.
We will share a meal of soup and savouries followed by some fun (non-
threatening) table games.
Enquiries: Jill and Bill Norquay 9884 4800.

UCAF - Tuesday 3 June - 10am
UCAF will next meet on Tuesday 3 June.  We will meet at 10am in the 
Fellowship Area for morning tea, then at 10.30am move into Room 1 for 
our meeting.  The guest speaker will be Detective Inspector John Potter 
from the Homicide Squad.  All are welcome to attend. This month goods 
will be collected for CARA.
Enquiries: Barbara Thompson 9802 3980.

Mens Fellowship - Tuesday 3 June - 2pm
The next meeting of Mens Fellowship is on Tuesday 3 June at 2pm. The 
speaker will be David Simpson who is speaking on “In Prison”.
Enquiries: Malcolm Chamberlain 9764 0975.

CAE Book Group - Wednesday 4 June - 8pm
CAE Book Group will meet at the home of Jan Balson, 6 Fairhills Parade, 
Glen Waverley. Phone: 9802 9231. 



What’s on this week?
(Legend: R1-Room 1, R2-Room 2, R3-Room 3, R4-Room 4, K-Kitchen, F-Fellowship Area,
C-Church, H-Hall, P-Playground, V-Vestry, O-Outside Venue, G-Grass Area)
 
Monday 26 May
10.00 am Playgroup  R2 / R3 Enq: Office 9560 3580
10.30 am Leisure Time  R1 / F Enq: Margaret Fraser 9803 7653
2.30 pm Leisure Time Ctee Mtg R1 Enq: Margaret Fraser 9803 7653
7.30 pm Meditation  O Enq: Graeme or Bobbie 9803 0379
7.30 pm Monday Bible Study R2 Enq: Jit Tan 0400 607 053
7.45 pm Young Adults Group O Enq: Alanee Hearnshaw 0402 030 342
8.00 pm Badminton  H Enq: Onn Chin 9884 4061

Tuesday 27 May    
10.00 am Playgroup  R2 / R3 Enq: Office 9560 3580
10am - 2pm The Hub  F Enq: Judith Greenwood 9803 8373
10.30 am Inclusive Community R4 Enq: Jan Clear 9803 6820
11.00 am UCAF Executive Mtg V Enq: Margaret Duncan 9803 1507
7.45 pm Church Council  R1 Enq: Judy Lowe 9885 8514

Wednesday 28 May
10.00 am Playgroup  R2 / R3 Enq: Office 9560 3580
10.00 - 12noon The Hub  F Enq: Judith Greenwood 9803 8373
8.00 pm Free Spirit  C Enq: Deb Leigh 0411 778 417
8.00 pm Young Adult Group O Enq: Alanee Hearnshaw 0402 030 342

Thursday 29 May    
10.00 am Ladies Fitness Group H Enq: Office 9560 3580 
10am - 12noon The Hub Morning Tea F Enq: Judith Greenwood 9803 8373 
11.15 am English Conversation R4 Enq: Jan Clear 9803 6820
7.30 pm Uniting Voices  R1 Enq: Barbara Hurst 9803 9346
             Elwyn Pederson 9803 1378
8.00 pm Badminton  H Enq: Onn Chin 9884 4061

Friday 30 May
9.30 am Lectionary Group R4 Enq: Office 9560 3580
10.00 am Playgroup  R2 /R3 Enq: Office 9560 3580
12.00 noon Cooee Scrabble Group F Enq: Sandy Whitfield 0417 597 144
7.00 pm Youth Group  O Enq: Alanee Hearnshaw 0402 030 342

Saturday 31 May
1.00  pm Social Tennis  O Enq: Graeme Pratt 9560 7991

Today’s Flowers in the church
Todays thoughtful flowers are in memory of my organ donors.
Arranged by: Shanta Mohinadeen.

Today ...
At our 9.15am service this morning we will be broadcasting live to Beeac 
congregation.
At all services we will be Commissioning those who will be visiting other 
congregations as part of the Ecumenical Celebrations next Sunday.
At 2.30pm today we are celebrating our next Senior Service. The service 
will be followed by afternoon tea, and all are welcome to attend. 

Volunteers Needed
Volunteers wanted to join the rosters for assisting at church services. In 
particular we need people for the vestry roster for 11am services and the 
welcoming roster for 8am services. Please speak to Heather at the Office 
if you are able to assist. Thank you.

NewView Deadline
The next issue of NewView will address the theme of ‘tradition’. The 
closing date for your submissions is Wednesday, June 4. Your reflections, 
stories, reports and anecdotes are invited, even if they do not directly 
relate to the theme.

Entertainment Books.
Entertainment Books are back! In print or on your smartphone!⇥  Available 
between services, from the office or by contacting Kaye Morgan 
(kayemorgan7@gmail.com, 0403451309).⇥ You can also order through GWUC 
at https://www.entertainmentbook.com.au/orderbooks/189g572

Thank you ... Australia’s Biggest Morning Tea at The Hub
Many thanks to all who baked, helped on the day and attended this 
special event.  A total of $762 was donated to the Cancer Council.  A 
special thanks to The Hub Volunteers who made this event possible. 




